
Due to recent posts on “Andrew Peake of Fleggburgh”, which falsely insinuate that underhandedness is occurring 

regarding developing the paddock land on Tower Road, this document is being released to dispel the falsehood that 

Fleggburgh Parish Council is keen to develop the land for building.  

Please check the minutes of the September 17th meeting of Fleggburgh Parish Council (available on the Parish Council 

website) which show that Fleggburgh Parish Council were not in favour of developing the paddock land. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

This e-mail was attached to the e-mail Clerk received from Dick Smith on 26/08/20 at 8:27 



 



 

 

 



The Clerk has had no discussions with the developer beyond the e-mails that were exchanged.  

 

The Clerk does not know Dick Smith of Tredwell Developments, has never spoken to Dick Smith on the phone, and would 

not recognise Dick Smith if he passed him in the street.  

 

Cllr Peake claims that the Clerk is on a first name basis with Dick Smith. When I replied to his e-mail, I used his first name 

because it was on the e-mail – nothing more. I usually reply to people using their first name. Parishioners who have 

contacted me, will know this to be the case. 

 

The Clerk has never called the paddock land “Proposed Fleggburgh site for consideration by GYBC”. This heading appears 

to have originated from a 2015 e-mail between Dick Smith and GYBC.  

 

Yet again, Cllr Peake has got things seriously wrong and has spun his own twisted tale based on untruths and connections 

which do not exist.  

 


